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Ms Louise van Rhyn
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Dear Ms Van Rhyn
REQUEST FOR MINISTERIAL SUPPORT: PARTNERS FOR POSSIBILITY

The Ministry of Basic Education recognises and appreciates the work that you and your
organisation do with school principals throughout the country and therefore supports the
programme by Partners for Possibility as a useful programme towards improving the
standard of basic education in the country.

The support of Partners for Possibility is in line with the National Development Plan
(NDP) which calls for the Department of Basic Education to align the interests of all
stakeholders to support the common goal of achieving good educational outcomes that
are responsive to community needs and economic development.

As the Ministry, we wish you all the best in all your endeavours in your support of quality
education for all.

Yours sincerely
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